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Dear Parents,   
 
Rights Respecting School Event 
Next Friday afternoon between 2 and 4pm we are holding a Rights Respecting School Event. All children 
are involved in this event which aims to share our learning about UNICEF Conventions for the Rights of 
the Child. As you know we are a Silver Rights Respecting school and are now working towards our gold 
award. We are working in partnership with our wonderful PTFA who will provide tea\coffee and 
delicious cake! There will be a trail around around school which you can follow to find out more. The 
buddy groups have been researching and preparing interesting information which they have displayed 
and will present to you as you go around. They have all been working very hard so please come along. 
You will find it interesting and informative and be amazed once again by your incredible children. You 
can come anytime between 2 and 4pm. See you then! 
 
Scholastic Book Fair  
We are holding a Scholastic Book Fair in school next week on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. Books 
will be available to buy in the school hall at the beginning and end of each day. All proceeds go to school 
funds 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Helen Hepworth 
Headteacher 
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